<DATE>

<CONTACT>

<TITLE>

<COMPANY>

<ADDRESS>

<CITY, STATE  ZIP>

Dear <CONTACT>:

First, I would like to thank you for Buncombe Construction’s investment in the Advantage Asheville 2000 campaign. I would also like to thank you for your interest in the Advantage Asheville 2010’s new five-year plan.
Since 1991, Advantage Asheville has been at the forefront of Asheville and Buncombe County’s economic development activities. Over that time, the Chamber and its leadership have addressed the challenges of the ever-changing business community and successfully implemented programming that provided measurable outcomes resulting in positive growth throughout the Asheville area. 
Now, faced with ongoing and new challenges, it is has never been more apparent of the need to continue these efforts. Advantage Asheville 2010’s $3.5 million goal will allow for the implementation of enhanced economic and workforce development programming with new aggressive yet attainable benchmarks for the retention and expansion of local business, as well as the attraction of new jobs and investment.
I have enclosed the Advantage Asheville 2010 Economic and Workforce Development campaign material for your review. I will follow up with by phone to answer any questions you might have and to discuss Buncombe Construction’s continued participation. Should you have any questions in the meantime, please feel free to contact me or any member of our campaign leadership team.
I look forward to speaking with you soon.
Sincerely,
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Michael P. Dryden
Campaign Manager

Advantage Asheville 2010

CC:
Fred Groce



Robert Sipes



Rick Lutovsky

